
Director of Bureau of Security, the Security Officials, and the cleaning staff cleaned up 
the entrance area of the Parliament Building 
 
3 January 2021 
 

 
 

On Sunday 3rd January 2021, at 08.00 hrs., at the Parliament Building, Acting Lt. 
Yuttana Samphaongoen, Director of Bureau of Security, Security Officials and the cleaning staff 
cleaned up the entrance and in front of the glass doors on 1st floor Parliament Building, B2 
floor parking area, by using vacuum sweeper ride-on and also cleaned up the grand hall on 
1st floor. On 5th January 2021, at 09.00 hrs., there will be sterilising at the Assembly Hall and 
all meeting rooms. These activities are called “Big Cleaning for Covid-19 free”. 
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ท่ีมา : https://www.parliament.go.th/ewtadmin/ewt/parliament_parcy/ewt_news.php?nid=75383&filename=The_Secretariat 
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